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Housey - DNR, Melissa <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Prosper Farms and Sky Ranch wells

Carlile, Justin <Justin.Carlile@conocophillips.com> Tue, Apr 1, 2014 at 4:07 PM
To: "Melissa Housey - DNR (melissa.housey@state.co.us)" <melissa.housey@state.co.us>

Melissa,
 

As per our phone conversation, my comments on this well are below:
 
The Sky Ranch well was staked and permitted in a different location as to meet the public comments
on the original location in the South East of section 10.  This was done at a much later date than the
Prosper Farms well.
 
The Prosper Farms well will be completed using a process that will be utilizing a coil tubing rig, the
length at which the coil tubing can reach deems this location to be placed in its current position.
 
 

 

Justin Carlile 

ConocoPhillips RBU 

Regulatory Specialist 

Cell #: 432.202.4112

Office #: 281.206.5770 
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